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LVMWD Releases Annual Water Quality Report 
 
CALABASAS, CA  June 27, 2014 – Las Virgenes Municipal Water District 

(LVMWD) has released and mailed its annual Water Quality Report to homes and 

businesses in the District’s 122 square-mile service area.  The report is also 

available online at www.LVMWD.com. Additional printed copies are also 

available at District Headquarters in Calabasas. The annual publication of test 

results reflects water quality analyses conducted during 2013. As in years past, 

the report shows that LVMWD customers are provided with very high quality 

drinking water.   

 

The publication of an annual Water Quality Report, also called a Consumer 

Confidence Report, is a state and federal requirement.  LVMWD General 

Manager David W. Pedersen said, “Providing safe and reliable water supplies to 

the residents, schools and business in our region is the District’s highest priority. 

While the drought has focused our attention on how precious and fragile our 

water supplies may be, customers also need to know the quality of the drinking 

water served by LVMWDs is excellent, safe and it’s healthy to consume.”   

 

Las Virgenes Municipal Water District provides water service to the cities of 

Agoura Hills, Calabasas, Hidden Hills, Westlake Village and adjacent 

unincorporated areas of Los Angeles county.  
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